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CITY OF SANTA ROSA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

THE COUNCIL INVITES COMMUNITY INPUT IN THE DEVELOPMENT OF 

DISTRICT BOUNDARIES FOR THE PURPOSE OF ESTABLISHING NEW VOTING 

DISTRICTS FOR DISTRICT BASED ELECTIONS OF CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS 

PURSUANT TO ELECTIONS CODE SECTION 10010 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be conducted by the City Council on 

Tuesday, February 6, 2018, at or after 5:00 p.m., in the City Council Chamber, City Hall, 

100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa.  The purpose of the public hearing will be to receive 

input, comment and recommendations related to creating new voting district boundaries for 

the election of City Council members beginning in 2018.  This is the first public hearing 

prior to drawing of proposed maps.  The next public hearing will be conducted by the City 

Council on Tuesday, February 13, 2018.   

 

Comments and questions may be directed to Caluha Barnes, Community Engagement 

Director, Office of Community Engagement, City of Santa Rosa, 100 Santa Rosa Avenue, 

Room 10, Santa Rosa, CA 95404, telephone (707) 543-4687, email cbarnes@srcity.org.  

 

Daisy Gomez, City Clerk, City of Santa Rosa 
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